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SUMMARY

Digest: Requires CCO drug outlets to give certain veterans a 7-day supply of a drug at no cost if the
veteran cannot get the drug from the VA. (Flesch Readability Score: 66.6).

Requires coordinated care organization drug outlets to dispense a seven-day supply of a
prescription drug to a veteran with a disability, at no cost to the veteran, if the veteran is unable to
obtain the prescription drug through the United States Department of Veterans Affairs.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT
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